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On Tuesday 18 September we will be holding a Year 10 Parents Information Evening in the Hewett Hall.  The doors will open at 5:45pm for a prompt 6:00pm start.  The aim of this Information Evening is to provide you with details on key events your daughter will need to prepare for this year including:

1. New GCSE curriculum/Measuring progress
1. GCSE Expectations and Revision techniques (English, Maths and Science)
1. E-Safety awareness for KS4 students
1. Work Experience

We would like all students to be supported at this meeting by an adult and so no student will be allowed to attend without a parent or carer present.  The event will finish at approximately 7:00pm. 

If you have any further questions regarding the Year 10 Parent Information Evening please do not hesitate to contact Ms Kennedy, Deputy Head Teacher responsible for Key Stage 4 or Mrs Jean-Baptiste, Year 10 Student Progress Leader.

Mrs Tracy Jean-Baptiste
Year 10 Student Progress Leader

